
Cigna Waiving Customer Cost-Sharing and Co-Payments for COVID-19 treatment 
 

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to make a deeper impact across the United States, Cigna is 
taking another step forward to deliver access to simple, affordable and predictable health care. 

Effective immediately, Cigna will waive customer cost-sharing and co-payments for COVID-19-
related treatment through May 31, 2020. 

For more about other steps we’re taking, please read the press release by clicking here. 
 
 

http://app.connecting.cigna.com/e/er?s=1399&lid=14591&elqTrackId=e62c46336efe491d929ae4e42b6e20d6&elq=9a24ec82cfe44f67b12c2d8834355d56&elqaid=18839&elqat=1

